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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells OHA to give some moneys to an OHSU entity that helps get better maternal
and neonatal health care. The Act also says OHA and a CCO have to pay for peer support specialist
services and some hospital services. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.1).

Directs the Oregon Health Authority to distribute moneys to an entity within the Oregon Health and
Science University that advocates for improved maternal and neonatal outcomes. Requires the
authority and a coordinated care organization to provide reimbursement for services provided by a
peer support specialist, regardless of the clinical setting in which services are provided, and for
inpatient hospital services provided to specified individuals.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

